
                             Registration 

 

Once you have read all the information about E-Courses and you 

are confident that you would like to participate in one of the E-

Courses offered, please contact the Guidance Counsellor at your 

local high school to enroll. E-Courses offered to students of Superior-Greenstone District 

School Board are offered at no additional cost. However, space is limited in these courses 

so please register early. 


